
-----Original Message----- 
From: planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk <planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
Sent: Sunday, October 6, 2019 9:29 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Subject: New comments for application 19/01705/OUT 
 
New comments have been received for application 19/01705/OUT at site address: Land Adjoining 
And West Of Bloxham Recreation Ground South Newington Road Bloxham 
 
from Iris Stafford  
 
Address: 
63 Church Street,Bloxham,Banbury,OX15 4ET 
 
Comment type: 
 Objection 
 
Comments: 
I object to this application on the following grounds: 
1. The access and exit onto the A361, which is already a very busy road with heavy lorries, would be 
dangerous. 
2. Bloxham Primary School is already oversubscribed. I think it is sad that children living on such an 
estate will not be able to go to the local primary school and so will not be making friends in the 
village. For them, attending a school outside the village will add to the traffic. 
3. Bloxham is already very congested and this will just to the problem. 
4. The people of Bloxham approved a Neighbourhood Plan in November 2016 to try to manage the 
development of the village. This development would contravene the agreed plan. 
5. As an elderly resident who enjoys walking in the Slade, I would be very sad to see it threatened by 
this development. 
 
 
 
Case Officer: 
Samantha Taylor 
 
 
 
This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged 
information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately. 
 
Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software 
viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. 
You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 
 
Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender 
and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of 
action.. 
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